
 
 
 

Village of Clarksville 
Planning Commission Minutes 

     January 21st, 2016 
 
 
 
A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Planning Commission was held on January 21st 2016, at the 
Clarksville Village Hall.  Chairperson Robert Blocher called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
Planning Commissioners present – Chairperson Robert Blocher, Vice Chair Nicole Nordhof, Jami 
Manszewski, Rick Culp, Brian Reser, Diane Sheldon and Ex Officio Bonnie Main. Pat Reser and Derek 
Byers were also present. 
 
Public Comment was heard by Pat Reser. 
 
Minutes of the December 17th, 2015 meeting were read and approved. 
 
Bonnie provided a Council report: 

 The Village Council approved to accept $150 instead of $400 for the re-zone fee once the 
Clarksville Library submits a Re-zone Application. This would only take place if the Board of 
Appeals can meet following right after a monthly council meeting and that no “special” meeting 
would be needed to be held.  

 
Bob reported that he is looking for more volunteers to work Saturdays at the recycling center. He also 
mentioned that research should be done to find out how the recycling program can be expanded. One 
idea was mentioned how Ionia County may have programs that may benefit our current program.  
 
The Planning Commission has started the first phase of reviewing and editing the current Master Plan to 
see as fits for the next 5 years. The new Master Plan has to be approved at the end of 2016.  
 
2015 Annual Report was read and approved. 
 
2016 Annual Work Program was read and approved. 
 
2016 Officers were nominated as follows:  

- Chairperson - Robert Blocher  
- Vice Chairperson - Nicole Nordhof  
- Secretary – Jami Manszewski 

 
The meeting adjourned at 8:12 pm. 
The next Planning Commission meeting will be held February 18th, 2016. 
 

 
 
 
 

Submitted by Jami Manszewski, Secretary 


